
Partial amendments to the Notice of the 18th Ordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 

 

June 14, 2022 

CYBERDYNE Inc. 

 

CYBERDYNE apologizes that some items in the Japanese version of the "Notice of the 18th Ordinary 

General Meeting of Shareholders" need to be corrected. CYBERDYNE would like to make the 

following corrections upon posting on this website. 

 

1. Amended part 

Page 9 of the “Notice of the 18th Ordinary Meeting of Sharehoders 

Description of process and outcome of the business  

 

2. Outline of the correction 

The values in the Japanese text describing the Company’s calculation of the fair value of unlisted 

stocks of companies that CYBERDYNE forms business and capital alliance with using the IFRS 9 

Financial Instruments were incorrect. The corrected parts are underlined.  

 

Before the correction 

 

 

After the correction 

 


